
School Attendance
14 October 2024 - 18 October 2024

Our school weekly attendance was: 94.6% 
This was below the primary national average of 94.8%

Attendance this week so far: 94.6% | Attendance this term so far: 94.7% 

NEWSLETTER
T h u r s d a y  2 4 t h  O c t o b e r  2 0 2 4

A u t u m n  1  T e r mTogether We Can

TERM DATES

OCTOBER
Fri 25th

Last day of term

NOVEMBER
Mon 4th

Launch of ‘Land Ahoy’ topic
School children can wear pirate-

themed dress-up clothing
Extra Curricular Clubs begin

Tues 5th
Bags 2 School by 9am please

Weds 6th
Yr3/4 Football Tournament

W/C Mon 11th
Parent/Teacher consultations

Anti-bullying week
Tues 12th

Wear odd socks day  
Fri 15th

Children in Need Day
W/C Mon 18th

UK Parliament & British Values week
‘Dress to Express' (Fri 22nd)

DECEMBER
Weds 4th

Yr5/6 Dodgeball Tournament
Thurs 5th

Christmas Craft afternoon
Parents/carers welcome* plus

Christmas dress up day
in exchange for a tombola prize

Fri 6th
Christmas Fair after school

Fri 13th
Christmas Production 9.30am & 2pm

Tues 17th 
Christmas Movie Afternoon

3.15-5pm. Further details to follow
Weds 18th

Pantomime trip 
(Conkers & Oak Trees)

Thurs 19th 
Christmas lunch & parties

End of term
Fri 20th

Training day

Hello everyone!
And there we are...the end of our first half term of the school year. In the last 8
weeks we have welcomed our 2 year old buddies into nursery; participated in
two house team events which have linked with our learning and developed
our team work, co-operation and problem solving skills; we have taken the
small schools football tournament by storm with our amazing mixed team
performance; we have explored whether there is life in another form out
there, laid under the starts in our visiting planetarium and so much more! All
while developing our learning behaviours to becoming more independent in
our learning through better resilience, stamina and understanding of how we
learn. It certainly has been a busy and most fun half term.

Next half term sees our creative learning continue with our 'Land Ahoy' topic
which we are very much looking forward to. Combined with all of our
Christmas themed fun it is set to be another busy one.

Attendance has dropped somewhat over the last few weeks. We appreciate
that this is the time of year for illnesses and bugs etc, and we do support
parents in keeping their children off school with some of these illnesses to
avoid spreading etc and to nurse poorly children who feel too unwell to be at
school. However we do ask that you are vigilant to your child's attendance
and reasons for absence. Lost learning needs to be caught up on and this can
prove difficult when absence is prolonged or frequent. We always want to
work with parents on securing good attendance so if there is a reason for
your child's absence that you wish to discuss, please do not hesitate to make
an appointment with your child's class teacher.

Finally, I would like to take this opportunity to say farewell to Mr Mortimer
who will be leaving us tomorrow after 14 months at Leavening. Mr Mortimer
will be missed by all of the school community as he embarks on adventures
new. It has been a pleasure having Mr Mortimer as part of our school team
and we all wish him well. Mr Mortimer, thank you for everything you have
contributed to our school and for the fond memories that so many will take
from your time here. Mr Mortimer will not be a stranger to Leavening and we
hope to see him again in the future supporting us in various events.

Have a lovely half term and keep safe and warm. My best wishes.

Sian Mitchell
Headteacher



Our Safeguarding Team at Leavening CP School: 
Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is: Mrs Mitchell 

Our Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead is: Mrs Bennett | Our Safeguarding Governor is: Mrs Isaacs

Is my child too ill for school?
It can be tricky deciding whether or not to keep your child off school or nursery when they're unwell.

If you do keep your child at home, you must phone the school office and report their absence by 8.30am.
For further NHS guidance, please see their website:

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/


FOLS Christmas bag-packing fundraising event!
                         We have managed to secure a fantastic bag-packing slot at Morrisons in Malton, on 

Saturday 7th December between 10am-4pm.

Please let the office or Mrs Jacques know if you can help by Friday 22nd November. 
We have a sign-up sheet in reception. Can we ask that you please share this with  everyone, so we can 
drum up as much support as possible- helping to raise funds for our wonderful village school! 

Thanks in advance for your support 🙂

School Reminders For Next Term!
PE for Conkers* will be TUESDAYS & WEDNESDAYS 

PE in Oak Trees* will continue to be on FRIDAYS
*Children should come to school in their PE kits on those days please 

There will be no Forest School for Conkers OR Oak Trees next half term

A huge thank you to all who
donated towards the Harvest

Festival last Friday. 
All items will go to the local

community foodbank helping
those in need. It was lovely to see
so many parents/carers attending

the Harvest Assembly this year. 
Well done and thank you to Mrs
Stockill for her wonderful music

efforts!
Here’s Jessica, a member of the YLT team, with a message about
the afterschool fundraiser...

“Unfortunately, the creepy-crawlies at
the allotment have eaten most of our
pumpkins! However, we still have lots of
other treats available which will be for
sale afterschool on Friday. Please support
this fundraiser if you can!”

Harvest Festival Donations

Young Leadership Team 

L e a v e n i n g  S c h o o l  a r e  n o w  r e g i s t e r e d  f o r  t h e  A s d a
C a s h p o t  f o r  S c h o o l s  s c h e m e .  

 I f  y o u  u s e  t h e  A s d a  r e w a r d s  a p p ,  p l e a s e  s e l e c t  o u r

s c h o o l  a n d  t h e n  ( a t  n o  e x t r a  c o s t  t o  y o u )  e v e r y  t i m e

y o u  s h o p  t h i s  m o n t h ,  A s d a  w i l l  d o n a t e  t o
L e a v e n i n g  S c h o o l .  T h a n k  y o u .



Star Gazers
This week, just as our whole school topic of 'Star Gazers' came to an end, an

unexpected event occurred at our school.... 

The children arrived in school to discover that an alien spacecraft had crashed into our playground! 
All plans were cancelled for the morning as the children investigated the crash site, decoded alien

languages, filled our crime scene reports and used all senses to investigate some interesting forensic
evidence... All children were enthused and excited to take part and had a wonderful morning. 

 Of particular interest was why exactly did the aliens only steal the Bounty bar chocolates
from a box of Celebrations...???!  

Many thanks go to Miss Templeman and her special friend from NASA who set the children challenges
to find out exactly what had happened and why....

“Three weeks ago, the year 5 and 6 children went to a Football
Tournament at Malton Sports Centre. We were very excited to take part
as we don’t often get the chance to play football at school. We were the
first school to arrive there. The manager gave us a ball to practice with.

We headed off to the pitch and kicked the ball around. We then practiced
who was going to be the goalie. 

We had two matches to try and get to the final. The first match was scary
because we really wanted to get into the final. We won this match and

we were over the moon! After this, we had 2 games off, then we had our
second match. We were very nervous because if we won that, it would

mean we were in the final. We won this too! We were all AMAZED!
We headed to the pitch where we were playing the final. In the end, the

opponent’s team scored a very skilful goal and won, but we were still
very happy that we had got into the final. Thank you to all the helpers.”

-By Amelia (Year 6)

Yr 5/6 Football Tournament: 2nd October 2024



Tuesday 5th November at 9am








